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Wimbledon cupcakes at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

Last week our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home enjoyed making cupcakes for Wimbledon!

Our residents thoroughly enjoyed making the sweet treats together as it brought back memories of their baking days at home.

When they were finished and topped with cream and fresh strawberries or raspberries, everyone enjoyed tucking into them. We

served Pimm's or a nice cup of tea to accompany them as we watched the Wimbledon finals.

 

 


